
 
 

                                                   
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 The Person County Board of Commissioners will conduct a 
public hearing to receive comments related to the proposal for 
purchase of Person County’s Home Health and Hospice 
Agencies.  The proposed purchase is pursuant to the provisions 
of Chapter 131E of the North Carolina General Statutes.  
Pursuant to that law, notice is given that the public may view the 
documents related to the proposal at the Office of the Clerk to the 
Board of Commissioners located at 304 S. Morgan Street, Room 
212, Roxboro, NC. The Board of Commissioners will hold the 
Public Hearing on September 17, 2018 at 9:00am in the 
Commissioners’ meeting room 215 in the County Office Building, 
304 S. Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC 27573. 
 

        Brenda B. Reaves, 
      Clerk to the Person County Board of Commissioners 


